





said he will be out of town for about two weeks on a boating trip. He will return
on July 22nd. Chief Marrs said he will check with the staff and see if it is possible
to re-schedule the second meeting of July.

Adjournment. It was moved and seconded to adjourn the
meeting. Motion carried, 3-0. At 6:20 p.m., after the Board reviewed and
approved any necessary papers and/or vouchers, the meeting was adjourned.

Attachments. Attached to these Minutes are copies of:
the Meeting Notice

the Meeting Agenda

the Attendance Roster

email re: David Hollingsworth

King County Chiefs handout on safe fireworks
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